
Republic of the Philippines*
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
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FROM The OIC, PENR Officer
Odiongan, Romblon

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF TWO (2) QUALIFIED EXTENSON OFFICERS AS 
GREENING GUARDIANS WITHIN PENRO ROMBLON FOR CY 
2022 ONWARDS

In Kne with the instruction per memorandum dated April 21,2021 from Undersecretary for 
Policy, Planning and International Affairs and in order to update the region’s database, please be 
informed that the PENRO Romblon currently have a qualified Extension Officers as Greening 
Guardians for CY 2022 onwards based on the set criteria.

In this regard, please see the attached list of Extension Officers containing the information 
such as their working years in NGP, community organizing experience, trainings or learning events 
attended and others.

Likewise, be informed that the advance copy of attached form on the inventory custodian 
slip for the distribution of Greening Guardian’s Smartphone was already submitted through email 
of NGP Regional Coordinating Office last August 30, 2022.

For information and record.

‘For and in the absence of OIC, PENR Officer”

FLORENCE |ACE G. DOMINGO 
untant III »

PENRO Romblon, Fonnilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 5505 
Direct Line: (042)-567-5030 

Email Address: penrorom_r4b@yahoo.com.ph
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